From: Carlos Cortez

To: secretary@resources.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov; Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org;
John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; jim@oceanodunes.org

Subject: Oceano dunes

Date: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 7:02:36 PM

Don’t close the dunes. I live near the Nipomo Mesa and don’t have respiratory issues like the
people trying to close it say.

Simple fact is these people don’t like something and they want to change it.
Like I said, o live near by Monarch and will be moving even closer.
One day o was driving my truck to the beach and I drive threw monarch to get to hwy 1 then

over to oceano, just because my truck looked lofted and was flying my sand flag | was
verbally and hand gesture assaulted.
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